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Future Fest 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Grange Academy’s careers fair, Future Fest, will be running in the evening from 5pm-7pm 
on Tuesday the 31st of January 2023. This event is designed for S1-6 pupils. 
 
So far we have secured 40+ attendees covering a huge range of industries, local 
businesses, colleges and universities! Our school’s careers advisors will also be available 
to answer pupils’ questions and make appointments for follow up interviews. Pupils will have 
the opportunity to learn from professionals about career pathways, required and 
recommended subjects/levels, graduate programmes, alternative pathways, 
apprenticeships offered etc.  
 
All pupils are being encouraged to attend this event with their parents/carers where 
possible.  
 
This is an amazing opportunity for pupils to gain further insight into career options available 
to them when they leave school and it may even promote an interest in pupils for careers 
which they had not even considered prior to the event.   
 
Although this event will begin at 5pm, we advise that you arrive no later than 6:15pm 
in order to make the most of this opportunity and to gain a positive and wholesome 
experience.  
 
Please keep an eye on our school website for a detailed list of attendees for the night which 
will be uploaded prior to the event. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school using the details below. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there! 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Hagan  
 
Principal Teacher of Guidance 
Grange Academy 
01563 549988 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Eddie.Fraser@east-ayrshire.gov.uk


 


